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Things to look forward to next week 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s achievers: 

Facebook 

Thank you to everyone for keeping our school Facebook page 

positive. It is a great way of sharing all of the good things hap-

pening in our busy school.  

Attendance 

Year 2 were the winners this week with 100% 

 

 

 

Whole school attendance:  95.6% 

Monday SCHOOL CLOSED– BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday Reception and KS1 Football Club 

Wednesday KS2 Sports Club 

Ukulele Club for KS2 

Amy’s music lessons 

Thursday KS1 Sports Club  

Lexia/Reading Club 

Y5 swimming 

School Council to Council Chambers 

Friday Football Club for KS2 
 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all of our parents who came into school this 

week to speak to your child’s teacher. If you were unable to 

attend and would like to see your child’s work or discuss any 

concerns that you may have, please phone the school office 

to arrange a time that suits you.  

Summer Postcards 

If you have any days out during the week-

ends or school holidays, encourage your 

children to write a postcard and send it to 

school. We would love to hear about 

where you have been. This will encourage 

great writing and will make a lovely display in our school.  

Nursery  Lyla for being helpful. 

Reception Lexi has amazing presentation in 

all work. 

Year 1 Annalise for work in phonics and 

reading.  

Year 2 James for improving his hand-

writing. 

Year 3 Evelyn for a positive attitude 

Year 4 Jackson for an impressive atti-

tude to learning. 

Year 5 Kaitlyn for work in maths. 

Year 6 Lucy for excellent effort in all 

subjects.  

Reading 

We encourage all of our families to read with their children at 

least three times each week. 


